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FY 2025-2026 BUDGET HEARING 
MONDAY, JUNE 23, 2025 

10:00 AM  
COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

 
 
 

• FY 2025-2026 PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
The public hearing scheduled for Monday, June 23, 2025, at 10:00 am at Nahunta City Hall, 
Council Chambers regarding the proposed FY 2025-2026 budget hearing was opened by City 
Clerk Angela Wirth. No members of the public or press were present to provide comments. The 
hearing was closed at 10:30 am. 
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Marty Lee, Mayor      Angela Wirth, City Clerk  
 
 
 


